Subject: FW: Proposed development of 37 Platts Lane

Hi
Proposed development at 37 Platts Lane. | find it unbelievable that the owner of the flat which is asking to

build this extension has been refused by Camden but now they have told me they have reapplied and are
appealing to the Secretary of State.

As King Charles 111 said about an extension - this proposed extension would be a ' monstrous carbuncle' -
itisa'brutal' and 'insane' idea.

So once again | will reiterate that the extension in any shape or form, would overlook our house in
Briardale Gardens so we would see it every time we leave our home. Obviously it will be causing light
pollution and is definitely not in keeping with conservation guidelines. Who ever is in the extension will

It must be stopped

Regards
lan Fiertag
41 Platts Lane London NW3 7NN



